
 
CFWI Stakeholder, 
  
The St. Johns River, Southwest Florida and South Florida Water Management Districts are working with 
stakeholders and other interested parties to develop an updated 2020 Regional Water Supply Plan for 
the Central Florida Water Initiative (CFWI) region. As part of this effort, the Districts are currently 
requesting input from stakeholders in the Central Florida region on potential water supply, water 
resource development, and water conservation project options.  
 
The goal of this process is to develop a list of project options and concepts to meet the region’s water 
supply needs and the water needs of regional natural systems. 
 
A link to the project option form is provided below. If you would like to submit a project option or 
concept for consideration in the Central Florida Regional Water Supply Plan, please complete the 
attached form, and return it to the representative from your water management district listed below. 
The project option form can be submitted via mail or email. The Districts greatly appreciate your help 
and participation in the development of the Regional Water Supply Plan and request submittal of any 
project options by April 1, 2019 so that it can be considered in the Plan.  
 
Again, should you have any questions regarding this request, or how projects are included in the 
Regional Water Supply Plan, or if you would like assistance completing the form, please do not hesitate 
to contact one of the District staff identified below.  
  
R. Thomas Kiger, P.E., Southwest Florida Water Management District  
Thomas.kiger@swfwmd.state.fl.us   
1-352-796-7211, ext. 4536  
 
Lori Burklew, St. Johns River Water Management District  
lburklew@sjrwmd.com  
1-407-659-4813 
 
Richard Nevulis, South Florida Water Management District  
rnevul@sfwmd.gov  
1-561-682-6242  
 
Project Option Form: https://cfwiwater.com/application/CFWI-Project-App-Final.pdf  
 

 
The CFWI encompasses five counties: Lake, Orange, Osceola, Polk and Seminole. The state’s water experts project 
that this region will need an additional 300 million gallons of water per day by 2035. Through the CFWI, three 
water management districts — South Florida, Southwest Florida and St. Johns River — are working collaboratively 
with other agencies and stakeholders to implement effective water resource planning, including water resource 
and supply development and management strategies to protect, conserve and restore our water resources. To 
learn more, please visit cfwiwater.com. 
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